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City of Westminster
Department: Environment and Leisure This matter is being dealt with by:
Director: Jeff Austin Mark Fisher
Tel: 020 7641 2696
Fax: 020 7641 3404
Minicom: 020 7641 5924
My Reference Leisure Contracts Manager Email:mfisher@westminster.gov.uk

Date: 26™ June 2000
Mr Robert Turner
1% X| Captain
Hampstead and Westminster Hockey Club
The Carlton Tavern
Carlton Vale
London
NWe6 5EU

Dezar Mr Turner

FLOODLIGHTING AT PADDINGTON RECREATION GROUND

Thank you for your letter dated 19" June 2000 regarding your proposal to install temporary
floodlighting around the water based pitch at Paddington Recreation Ground. | have since spoken
to the Planning Department who have confirmed that as with the permanent structure, this would
also require planning permission.

| will however discuss your request with Councillor Judith Warner, Chairmah of Environment and
Leisure Committee and inform you of the outcome of these discussions in due course.

Yours sincerely

A

Mark Fisher
Leisure and Sports Contract Manager



